
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Kia Ora Rock ’n’ Rollers, 
 
Welcome to Newsletter 2 for Junior Nationals 2024. We would like to congratulate all those involved with the success of 
Senior Nationals 2023. We look forward to bringing Junior Nationals to the deep South, hosted by the Invercargill Rock 
‘n’ Roll Club Inc.  
 
Here is some information for those of you who plan on attending this event. 
 
Tickets – Ticket prices have been set and will be available very soon. We will be sure to notify everyone when these 
become available. Tickets will be available online and at ILT Stadium Southland prior to and during the event.  
 
Club Banners – If you wish for your club banner to be displayed at the event please send it to us before the 1st of March 
2023. Please notify us when you have sent your banner so we can inform you it has been received. 
 

Delivery address is: 
S Macfarlane 
19 Robertson Street 
Richmond  
Invercargill, 9810 
 

Please note the banners are not able to be collected at the conclusion of this event, due to venue safety constraints and 
will be returned to you the following week at your cost.  
 
Friday Night – We will be ready to welcome you for general dancing, and an opportunity to catch up and connect with 
others on Friday night. There will be spot prizes during the evening. 
 
EFTPOS – We will have EFTPOS available for raffles/merchandise etc at the venue, sorry no credit card or cash out. There 
is an ATM onsite. 
 
Venue Catering – ILT Stadium Southland has an onsite cafeteria with light lunch options, snacks, and a range of hot and 
cold drinks.  
You are able to bring in your own snacks and non-alcoholic drinks. 
Takeaways, cooked food and alcohol is prohibited from being brought into the venue. 
The cafeteria has a licence so you can purchase alcoholic beverages from 4pm on Saturday. 
 
Motorhome Parking – We are currently following up the options of this and will provide further information once 
available. 
 
Easter Trading – Due to Nationals being held at Easter weekend shops are closed on Friday and Sunday. Countdown 
Invercargill offers online delivery so if you require groceries you could organise with your accommodation for delivery to 
be made on the Thursday or Saturday. 
 
We are really excited to have the opportunity to host this event, any 
questions please email or call Claire using the details above. 
 
Ngā mihi 
Junior Nationals 2024 Sub Committee.  

Newsletter 2 for Junior Nationals 2024 

29th – 31st March 2024 

Contact:  Claire Clarke 
   027 242 1108   

Email:    rocknrolljuniornationals2024@gmail.com 
Facebook: Junior Rock ‘n’ Roll Nationals Easter 2024 
Venue:  ILT Stadium Southland, Surrey Park Road, Invercargill. 
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